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TAMA ENTERPRISES CO., LTD.

Thank you very much for your continuing support for the TAMA BRAND business.
We would like to inform you about discontinuing some of our products.

We have decided to discontinue the manufacture and sale of the following gaskets due to a decrease
in production, aging dies, and the discontinuation of the thermostat used.

※Discontinued

With the discontinuation of P503, the following KIT items will also be discontinued.

※Discontinued

※The WW52-88 single product will be discontinued while supplies last, as described in “NT Vol.22-1”.

※Discontinued when stock runs out

https://www.tama-e.co.jp/

Parts# 4-digit code

WW52-88 0111

Stock (as of 25/Apr./2025)

141

4-digit code

1042

Stock (as of 22/Apr./2025)

P503

Parts#

WW52-88-G1 0345 0

0

Parts# 4-digit code Stock (as of 22/Apr./2025)
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